Request to His Excellency Monsignor dell'’Acqua, Substitute at the Secretary of State.

The regime and situation of certain States, such as Cuba, for example, makes it very difficult for the
International Secretariat of the YCW to transmit its advice and the apostolic directives intended for
them to the YCWs of these countries.

Would it be possible for the International Secretariat of the YCW to submit these communications in
an open envelope to the Belgian Nunciature with a request to forward them to the Secretariat of State

which would determine the possibility of sending them through diplomatic channels to the
Representatives of the Holy See in these countries.

3 July, 1961 (Date added in the hand of Marguerite Fiévez)
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